
Living together in Godôs amazing grace, we invite all people 

to know Christ, grow in Christ, and make Christ known. 

February 18, 2018 

Nazareth Evangelical  
Lutheran Church 
7401 University Avenue  
Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613 
319.266.7589 
 
 

Sunday Worship Services 
9:00 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 
 
 

Pastor Brian King 
Senior Pastor 
brian.king@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Denny Hanson 
Associate Pastor 
dennis.hanson@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Bob Ericson 
Visitation/Teaching Pastor 
bob.ericson@naz.org 
 
 

Office Hours 
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Monday - Thursday 
9:00 a.m. to Noon 
Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 
 
Be Invitational! 
Invite your family, friends,  
and neighbors to worship 
with us at Nazareth. 

Work as Worship 

Mark Your Calendars! 

Kits and Quilts Towel Sunday:  Kits and Quilts is 

in need of towels for Personal Care Kits.  Each kit 

contains 2 bars of soap, a toothbrush, a comb and 

nail clippers all wrapped up in a towel.  Lightweight 

towels are best as they are easier to hand wash 

and dry for the kit recipients and cost less to 

transport.  Deliver your towels to the table near the 

Welcome Desk by next Sunday, February 25. 

Kit and Quilts will meet on Monday, February 19, 

from 9:00 a.m. to noon, and on Tuesday, February 

20, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  Soup will be 

provided for lunch on Tuesday.  Please bring an 

item to go along with the soup. 

Join the Naz Pew Cleaning Team!  Pew Cleaners 

are scheduled once per month to help organize the 

pews after Sunday worship, and we need more 

team members to help!  Teams typically serve on 

Monday mornings, but scheduling is flexible.  

Please sign up today at Naz Next Steps or email 

lindsay.mcdonald@naz.org for more details. 

Cookies and Carrots are needed for the Lenten 

Soup Suppers.  Sign up at Naz Next Steps to help! 

House of Hope is seeking volunteers to help with 

ongoing construction projects on Monday, 

February 19.  Sign up today at Naz Next Steps. 

Financial Peace:  Tonight is the LAST NIGHT that 

you can join the current session of the Financial 

Peace University Class.  The registration fee for 

this course is $109.  Join us in Bethel Hall this 

evening from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. to get connected.  

For more information, email jan.glaspie@naz.org. 

 

The ñWork as Worshipò Video Conference will be 

held at Nazareth this Friday, February 23.  The 

registration fee is $25 per person, and a continental 

breakfast, snacks and lunch will be served.  The 

conference begins at 7:30 a.m. and concludes at 2:30 

p.m.  Sign up at Naz Next Steps today or go to 

www.naz.org/work-as-worship.html to learn more or to 

register yourself and your team. 

Serve and Get Connected 

Camp EWALU: Summer camp at EWALU provides a 

unique opportunity for kids of all ages to enjoy God's 

creation, explore their faith, make new friends, and 

challenge themselves.  Register before February 28 

to receive the ñearly birdò discount.  Learn more and 

sign up for camp today at www.ewalu.org! 

Caravan 2018 for high school students will be 

heading to Pensacola, Florida, from July 21-29.  

Learn more at www.cedarvalleystudents.org/caravan.  

The cost of this trip is $649 per student, with a $150 

non-refundable deposit.  If you have questions, 

please email kristina.mcburney@naz.org. 

Sundays with Student Ministry will be held NEXT 

Sunday, February 25, outside the Larsen Chapel.    

All high school and college students are welcome! 

New Council Members 

New Church Council Members will be installed at 

the beginning of each worship service this 

morning.  Please continue to be in prayer for Joyce 

Barbatti, Diane Curtis, Molly Depping and the 

entire Nazareth Church Council as they serve. 

Thank you to the Nazareth Congregation for 

your ongoing support, prayers and encouragement 

from the Nazareth Staff and Blessed Beginnings 

Teams.  Please stop by the table in Fellowship Hall 

today to read cards and notes of gratitude from the 

Blessed Beginnings teachers and children. 

The Road to Truth  



February 18, 2018 Naz Notes 

Sermon  - The Road to Truth 

 - Pastor Brian King 

Todayôs Texts - 1 Peter 3:18-22 and Luke 4:1-13 

 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude - God of Grace and God of Glory (arr. Carlson) 

Gathering Hymn - God of Grace and God of Glory - #415 (green) 

Special Music  - Shine on Us (Smith) 

                        - Nazareth Choir 

Childrenôs Song - Go, My Children, With My Blessing 

Offering - Amazing Grace (My Chains are Gone) 

Sending Hymn - I Was There to Hear Your Borning Cry - #770 (blue) 

Postlude - Toccata from Sonata in A (Paradisi) 

 

10:45 a.m. 

Opening Worship - Love So Great 

Offering - Reckless Love 

Reflection Song - The Voice of Truth 

Closing Worship -  This is Amazing Grace 

 

Worship Assistants: 

Nathaniel Parrish, Director of Music and Worship Arts (9:00) 

Jordan McDonald, Director of Music and Worship Arts (10:45) 

Nicki Toliver, Choir Director (9:00) 

Eloise Nelson, Reader (9:00) 

Emma Cryer, Reader (10:45) 

 

 

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

Welcome to Our Visitors!   

Whether youôre visiting from across town or out of state, we are so glad you are here!  Please take a moment to stop 

by the Welcome Desk for an information packet and a special gift.   

Today at Nazareth Join us this Lenten Season 

The flowers at the altar are in celebration of the   

wedding of Danielle Glaspie and Merritt Terrell. 

The flowers at the pulpit are in honor of the 50th  

anniversary of Tom and Jan Reisetterôs engagement. 

Our Deepest Sympathy to the family and friends of 

John Sabbath as they mourn his death; to Steve and 

Bonnie Smith as they grief the death of Steveôs father; 

and to Bob and June Hansen as they mourn the death 

of their grandson. 

Alternatives Pregnancy Center, one of Nazarethôs 

Local Missions partners is holding their annual ñBaby 

Bottle Fund Driveò.  Please stop by the table in        

Fellowship Hall to grab a bottle to fill with donations for 

Alternatives and return the bottle no later than Sunday, 

March 11.  Thank your continued generous support of 

this ministry, whose mission is to 

meet the physical, emotional, and 

spiritual needs of women and their 

families facing a crisis pregnancy. 

Take a moment to write your 

reflections about todayôs texts and/

or teaching below.  Share these 

thoughts and ideas with your 

friends and family throughout the 

week! 
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___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________
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___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

All throughout the season of Lent, we invite you 

to journey with us on the Road to Resurrection!   

Each Wednesday from February 21 to March 

21, we encourage you to join us for: 

¶ Lent Soup Suppers from 5:00-5:45 p.m. 

¶ Lent Worship Services from 6:00-6:45 p.m. 

¶ Lent Small Groups from 6:45-7:45 p.m. 

Childcare will be available during the services 

and  small groups.  Soups for this week are 

ham-n-bean and potato chowder.  Small Group 

Guides and a complete schedule of events for 

Lent can be found at Naz Next Steps. 

Lent Small Groups will begin meeting this 

Wednesday, February 21, and next Sunday, 

February 25.  Sign up today at Naz Next Steps 

this morning or online at www.naz.org. 

Grief Class: Andy Walser will be facilitating a 

ñTraveling Through Griefò class Wednesday 

evenings from 6:45-7:45 p.m., February 21 to 

March 21.  Sign up at Naz Next Steps today. 

IF:Equip Bible Study for Women will be 

offered Thursday evenings from 6:00-8:00 p.m.  

It began on February 15 and will conclude on 

March 8.  Sign up at Naz Next Steps today. 

Thursday Fellowship Lenten Luncheon will 

be chicken alfredo pasta, broccoli, salad, 

cheese roll and dessert.  During Lent, our 

Thursday Fellowship Luncheons will include 

music and meditations for focused on ñRe-

Living the Passionò.  The message for this 

week is The Last Supper with His Disciples. 

Announcements 

Thank you to all our Nazareth community members 

for your care, concern and prayers during Davidôs 

hospitalization.  A special thanks to Andy Walser for 

the comforting visits.                  ~David and Judy Loy 

Thank you for all of the heartwarming calls and cards 

for our 70th anniversary.  Your outpouring of Christôs 

love was much appreciated, and we are so grateful for 

our Nazareth friends and family!   ~A.J. and Bev Saak 

Trip to Pella Tulip Time:  Would you like to attend 

the senior bus trip to Pella for Tulip Time on Thursday, 

May 3?  Sign up at Naz Next Steps or call Lori Fegley 

at 319-266-7589 with any questions. 

Nazareth is now hiring for the following part-time 

positions:  Family Coordinator, Audio Engineer, 

Wedding Coordinator and Media Coordinator.  For 

more information, go to www.naz.org/careers.html.   

Membership Directory Updates:  ALL NAZARETH 

COMMMUNITY MEMBERS are asked to stop by the 

table in Fellowship Hall  today to update information,  

including cell phone numbers and email addresses, 

for the new church directory. 

The 2018 Nazareth Church Council 

Haley Andersen   Joyce Barbatti  

Diane Curtis  Molly Depping 

Matt Reisetter  Larry Steffens 

Leonard Upham  David Welter 

Bill Zimmerman  Pastor Brian King 


